
INDIAN SCHOOL AL WADI AL KABIR 

P. O. Box 513, Code 117, Al Wadi Al Kabir 

Sultanate of Oman www.iswkoman.com 

Ref: ISWK/2023-24/GEN/002             

5th April 2023 

           
CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

(Class XI) 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sub: Book Sale for AY 2023-24 

 

Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 

 

This is to inform you about the sale of books for the next academic year 2023-24 will be 
through the school ERP (MCB).  
 
Parents are requested to make the selection of books and make payment online on or before 
9th April 2023 
 
For further assistance, please find herewith the User manual for the parent portal to proceed 
with the process of Purchase of Books.  
 
Loose sale of books will be available only after summer vacation. 
 
For any queries related to books, you may write to bookstore@iswkoman.com. 
 
In case of any technical difficulties encountered during the placement of the order for books, 
kindly contact our IT department: itsupport@iswkoman.com.  
 
This is for your kind information.  
 
Thank you. 
 

With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 
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